GREENVILLE UTILITIES COMMISSION

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS FOR 25-02

RFB FOR LNG PEAK SHAVING FACILITY ODORIZER REPLACEMENT

2/13/2025 @ 2:00 PM

Question 1. | was looking to see if you had any existing drawings, new drawings, or equipment quotes
for this project?

Answer: No drawings available. Equipment is to be quoted in RFB.

Question 2. | also wanted to see if there would be a site walk down planned. If yes, can you please let
me know the time and date or can we schedule one on our own?

Answer: No site walk down is scheduled.
Question 3. Does the existing tank and odorant injection line plan to be utilized with the new odorizer?
Answer: Yes.

Question 4. Is the space at the end of the tank skid suitable for mounting the new odorizer? If not, is
there space to mount the new odorizer cabinet beside the existing skid? (not wall mounted).

Answer: No. Wall mounting of the odorizer is preferred.

Question 5. Does the existing tank have blanket gas. What is the source?
Answer: Yes. Nitrogen supplied onsite.

Question 6. What will the source of the 120 VAC power be?

Answer: 120 VAC power is available within the odorant room.

Question 7: Where will gas be vented?

Answer: Venting of gas is to be limited. If venting is needed, it will need to be routed to outside the
control room to atmosphere.

Question 8. Will new odorizer utilize communication lines that are currently being used on the existing
odorizer? Please identify the type. (RS-232, RS-485, ethernet, etc)

Answer: Yes, existing communication lines will be used. Ethernet

Question 9. Are there any additional documents that we need to bid this project? If so, could you please
send me a link to the drawings.

Answer: No other drawings available.



